
Dear Payette National Forest Staff, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold 

Idaho's Draft Environmental Impact Statement. Public participation is a huge part of the permitting 

process and I appreciate the opportunity to share my thoughts. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho and our country. While the site is rich in 

gold deposits it also has deposits of antimony â€“ a mineral designated critical by the U.S. 

government. In fact, the Stibnite Gold Project is the largest known deposit of antinomy in the 

country. We depend heavily on China for this mineral. Antimony is crucial to the defense and energy 

industries and is in many items we use on a daily basis, like our cell phones. Permitting the Stibnite 

Gold Project will allow us to have a domestic resource for this very important mineral. 

 

Thank you for considering my thoughts on the project. I am grateful for the virtual meeting room 

you created. It made learning about the project easy and gave me the tools I needed to submit 

meaningful comments within the 60-day timeframe. If I can do it, anyone can. I urge you to move 

forward with alternative two. 

 

Thanks Again, 

Katy Allen 

 

 

Name: Katy Allen 


